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Book Week 

 
Our whole school will be celebrating Book Week with 

a variety of events and activities. A letter with 

further details has been sent home. Please find 

below a timetable of events:  

 

Thu      2 Mar      Readathon   

 

Thu      2 Mar      Family Reading sessions: 

 

                            Nam               11.15   -   11.35 am 

                            Npm               2.45  -    3.05pm            

                            RD, 1K, 2W   2.30    -  2.50 pm 

 

Fri       3 Mar       Family Reading sessions: 

                   RM, 1C, 2H     2.30  - 2.50pm 

 

Fri       3 Mar      Dress up Day 

 

Tue      7 Mar      Storybarn on the Road  

 

Wed     8 Mar    Reception Cinema Night 3-4pm 

                    

Thu      9 Mar      Y1/Y2 Cinema Night     3-4pm 

                    

Slow Down For Bobby Campaign 
 

Congratulations to 2W who have won a 

city wide competition for Liverpool 

school children to name the new 

‘Superbob’ book. These books have 

been commissioned by the Bobby 

Colleran Trust to highlight the 

importance of road safety. The second 

book is aimed at parents to highlight 

parking outside schools. The title that 

was chosen was S T O P Superbob 

tells off Parents! 

Farewell to Miss Oakley 

 
Sadly Miss Oakley has decided to stay 

at home with her two young children 

and will not be returning to Lister 

following her maternity leave. Miss 

Oakley has been a teacher in our 

school for 14 years and we are sad to 

lose her. We wish her well in the new 

chapter of her life. 

The whole school said farewell at Y2’s 

assembly today. 

Upcoming Events 

 
Thu    2  Mar   Book Week 

 

Wed 22  Mar   Sing-Up Assembly 

 

Mon  27  Mar   Last After School Club 

 

Dress Up Day 

 
As part of our Book Week celebrations, children can 

come to school on Friday 3rd March dressed as 

their favourite character from a book. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Computing           Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday           

 

Wednesday      

     

Thursday      Y2 Swimming 

 

                        Book Week 

 

                        Family Reading 

 

                  
 Friday         Biscuit Day – RM to bring   

                        biscuits 

 

                        Dress Up Day 

 

                        Family Reading 

 

 

                        Gymnastics  Club 3-4pm 

 

 

                  

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

6th Feb   -   10th Feb 

 

           RD     88.80 

           RM     95.71 

           1C      94.55 

           1K      93.04 

           2H      99.17 

           2W      95.77 

           AM      89.60 

           PM       80.00 

 

Only 1 class in green for the above 

week – fantastic attendance 2H!   

 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.15A.M. 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

            94.53% 
 

Half Term 

 
School finishes today at 3.00pm. Enjoy the 

break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 27th  February at 8.50am. 

 

2W 

 
Thank you to all those parents who attended 

2W’s fantastic assembly all about ‘Going for 

Goals’ and achieving targets. Well done 2W! 
 


